
 
 

Ways to reduce our carbon footprint and contributions to landfill in 2014.  Here are a couple of 

ideas. 

 

Styrofoam Recycling:  Block-style Styrofoam may be dropped off in the lobby of the 

Winnetka Public Works building at 1390 Willow Rd. from 7am - 5pm Mondays - Fridays through 
Friday, January 10.  Neighboring communities are welcome to drop off.  Last year the Styrofoam 
was recycled at Abt, but this year it is being picked up by Dart.  The program may continue past 
January 10.  More details to follow.  Please spread the word about the program and that ONLY 
block-style hard Styrofoam is accepted at this time. 
 

Holiday Light Recycling:  Make the switch to LED holiday lights and recycle your old 

incandescent holiday lights in the lobby of the Winnetka Public Works building at the same 
time.  Any SWANCC member community resident may use the drop off.  String lighting and 
extension cords are accepted, but garlands, live greens, wreaths, and other non-recyclable 
items are not. 
 

Go Green Northfield Facilitator Wanted:  We are looking for a Northfield 

resident to facilitate a new Go Green Northfield group, independent from Go Green 
Winnetka.  Critical differences in government, waste management, and other areas mean 
Winnetka and Northfield will be served best by separate Go Green groups.  Go Green Northfield 
would set its own form and agenda and would enjoy the full support and cooperation of 
numerous other North Shore Go Green groups, including Go Green Wilmette, Go Green 
Kenilworth, Go Green Winnetka, Go Green Glencoe, Go Green Northbrook, and others.  If you 
or anyone you know is interested, please reply to this email.  
 

About Go Green Winnetka-Northfield:  Go Green Winnetka-Northfield is 

devoted to raising environmental awareness and inspiring action.  Let us know what's on your 
mind and help us make Winnetka and Northfield greener places to live and work. 
 

For more information, email GoGreenWinnetkaNorthfield@gmail.com  
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